
 

12 January 2018 

Please see below an extract from a letter sent by Dolce, who provide our meals. All meals must be 
ordered or cancelled by 9.30 am. If you pre-order from home it is your responsibility to cancel the 
meal by 9.30 am if your child is absent, otherwise you will be charged for that meal.  If you wish to 
use the pre-order facility for your child  or  pay for your child’s school meals by direct debit, please 
see Mrs Hall with your email address. 

Good afternoon and a very warm welcome to 2018. We’re delighted to have welcomed you back 
to school after the Christmas holidays. The children have come back to school with a lot of exciting 
news about their activities and presents. The staff had a very busy few days last week improving 
their writing and Maths skills ahead of this term. 
Our topic this term is based around Light and we will be reading The Iron Man with the children 
but we can guarantee that it’s not Tony Stark! As part of the topic we will be making some models 
as well as some light boxes - if you have any spare shoe boxes at home  could we please have them 
as these will be perfect to use. Any larger cardboard boxes, like the ones used to move house, 
would also be ideal.  
We will be restarting certificates next week for the children, starting with the behaviour. Our  
children’s behaviour is always a strength of our school.  
Dolce, who provide our school meals, have put up costs for school meals for all schools by 10p a 
day from the start of this term and most other schools have put up their meal cost to £2.20 or 
£2.30 already . We won’t be putting up the cost of our school meals until September - when they 
will go to £2.20 per day.  



 
Dates for your Diary 

 

Holiday dates 

Monday 12th Feb—Friday 16th February Half Term 

Wednesday 28th March Break for Easter 

Monday 16th April Summer Term begins 

Monday 7th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 28th May—Friday 1st June Half Term 

Friday 20th July—break for summer holidays 

 

Events 

Wednesday 18th July Summer play 

Friday 20th July Leavers Assembly 

 

 

 

ASC Clubs 

KS2 Art Club Monday 3.15-4.15 pm 
KS2 Cricket Thursday 3.00-4.00 pm 

Governors up date 
Happy new year! 
I’m really pleased to be able to report that we’re starting 2018 with a full governing body . 
 
Margaret Wiltshire, Ian McKenzie, Debbie Dustin, Chris Ashcroft, Robin Lovegrove, 
Yvonne Jackson, Caroline Beaumont,  Denise Scott, Paul Brotherhood and Dale Bromley. 
 
We welcome our new governors, who have already started work. A big thank you, also to 
Jennifer Atkinson who has had to step down from being a governor due to family  
commitments. 
 
This term we’ll be focusing on the schools’ data and making sure that standards of 
achievement and attainment are continuing to rise. We’ll also be beginning to grapple 
with the thorny problem of the budget for 2018-19. 

If you have any comments or queries for governors you can get in touch with us via  
Mrs Hall , who is clerk to governors. 

PE Kit 
Can we remind parents 

that ALL children are  
required to bring a PE kit 
into school on a Monday 

morning and leave in 
school for  the week. 

Plastic Milk Bottle Tops—thank you 
to everyone who has been sending 
these in. We are now no longer  
collecting the tops.  
 
Stamps—we are still collecting used 
postage stamps. 


